

August 25, 2017

Wexford Joint Planning Commission 4830 E. M-55 Cadillac, MI. 49601

Re: Mesick Mold addition

Attn: Planning and Zoning Board,

We are planning to construct an addition to the Mesick Mold office. I have given the plans for this project to Bob Hall, your zoning administrator. The addition to the existing office is 42' X 40' and does fit within the required set backs. There will be no environmental impact with this addition seeing that this is located in the existing lawn area. This project has been held up for 5 weeks waiting for the Planning Commission to have a meeting to review it. I request that the zoning administrator be given the authority to process any commercial property zoning that fits in the required parameter.

Sincerely

Robert T. Cole